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My main question is, Why are you doing this to us? Why are you placing this heavy 

burden on the backs of already overtaxed Oregonians? We can't stand up under this! 

Our beautiful state is becoming unlivable for a majority of average, hard working 

individuals and families. I cannot express my concern enough for my newly married 

son and young family. Barely keeping their heads above water now, this is bound to 

push them under. It makes me weep to think of them having to flee the state because 

of the undue burden placed on them by YOU! I dare you to honestly present this bill 

for what it is and ask your constituents if they support it! My guess is the answer 

would be a resounding NO! Vote NO on this horrendous tax! 


